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MISSIONARIES TO MEXICO 

 

October / November / December 2016 
  

Dear Pastors, Churches and Friends, 
 

Furlough Report # 3 – It has been 10 months since we started to report to our supporting 

churches.  The Lord has been good to us as we traveled allowing us to be used to encourage the 

churches to continue their commitment to missions and renewing our vision and desire to 

continue the ministry that God has called us to in Mexico.  We have also been able to win some 

souls as we visited with some of the churches.   

     I decided to do something a little different this month and asked some of the national pastors 

we’ve helped train for the ministry to write a small note to thank you.  We truly do have a 

partnership – we couldn’t do it without you and you couldn’t do it without us!  I have room for 2 

this time and I will include 2 different in the next letter 
 

Iglesia Bautista “Maranatha” – Cd. Juárez, Chihuahua – Pastor Angel Luna  
 

     “By way of this letter I want to give thanks to Brother Tim Urling and 
his family for the support they have given to our ministry as 
missionaries in Mexico.  First as we prepared to serve the Lord and then 
when we went as missionaries to Durango.  After establishing a church 
in Durango we went to start a new work in Delicias Chihuahua and later 
we returned to Juarez to start this latest church where we are currently 
serving. 
     Thanks as well to the churches and pastors that support the ministry 
of the Urlings.  God has used them greatly so that with your support 
and prayers it has been possible to start several churches and help grow 
the kingdom of God.  Thanks truly belong to everyone who has 
participated in supporting them.  With your economic and spiritual 
support many souls have been reached and won for the Lord.  Gracias 
for your support!    Gal 6:9 Be not weary in well doing…” 
 

Iglesia Bautista “Castillo Mío” – Cd. Juárez, Chihuahua Pastor Manuel Garcia  
   

    “We would like to give a very special thanks to our brother 
Tim Urling who established our church in Juarez, Mexico and 
to all the churches that support him sharing the vision that 
God gave to him.  This church is located in a place of great 
spiritual need and for the last 7 years has been preaching 
the Gospel as well as special events that benefit a large part 
of the city. 
     We are praying for you, giving thanks to God for your 
support that has allowed us to preach the Gospel of Jesus 
Christ which goes farther and farther every day. 
 

     God Bless You, Pastor Manuel Garcia and members of 
Iglesia Bautista Castillo Mio.” 

 Prayer Requests 
 

     Our last meeting in Oklahoma will be on Nov. 13th and we will head directly back to the El 
Paso area so that Kelly can have surgery on the 15th. There will be a recovery time of about 
6 weeks.  We plan to start the process of planting a new church in Juarez after the New 
Year, pray for God’s guidance and direction in this effort. 
 

 Looking for that Blessed Hope and Glorious Appearing!
 


